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 It is an honor to speak in front of you today – we deeply respect ENSREG and the 

work it is doing in the European Union and outside its borders to enhance nuclear 

safety.   

 

 As a responsible vendor and supplier, Rosatom has always paid special attention to 

nuclear safety. Moreover, safety is one of our key values.  

 

 Today we work in 47 countries, our portfolio includes 42 NPP units at different 

stages of construction. Such a significant amount of orders imposes an even greater 

responsibility. Right after the “Fukushima-Daichi” incident, we have implemented 

our own stress-test program to improve nuclear safety. We constantly follow all 

IAEA and WANO safety standards and recommendations.  

 

 In August 2016, we have put on critical the 6
th

 Unit of the Novovoronezh NPP. This 

is the first ever NPP that considers all «post-Fukushima» IAEA standards. This 

confirms our innovative approach and consideration of safety standards at the 

design stage.  

 

 Rosatom is paying considerable attention not only to operational safety, but also to 

the creation of corresponding legal infrastructure and cooperation between 

regulatory bodies.  

 

 Special emphasis is placed on the back-end processes of the nuclear fuel cycle, as we 

understand that the future of the atomic industry lies in that direction. Our mission 

is to relieve future generations of this burden and to solve concerns related to spent 

fuel and radioactive waste today. To do so, we are investing in technologies that will 

allow us to use regenerated uranium and plutonium as reactor fuel. 

 

 We are convinced that atomic energy is the solution that will help implement the 

provisions of the Paris Agreement at the highest possible rate, contributing to the 

decarbonization of national economies and the sustainability of energy supplies.  

 

 Massive energy projects that have significant environmental impact and affect 

sustainable consumer energy supplies both in Russia and the European Union must 

be subject to mutual discussion and study. We believe that only professional and 

transparent communication will lead to mutually beneficial solutions.  

 

 I would like to express my gratitude to Conference President Mr Tiippana for the 

opportunity to address such a representative forum and emphasize ENSREG’S role 

in the enhancement of Nuclear Safety in European Union and outside its borders.  


